

8 May 2020

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission GPO Box 3131 CANBERRA ACT 2601

Attention: Simon Bell By email:

Dear Mr Bell,

Re: Medicines Australia application for authorisation AA1000486 - request for update

We refer to your letter dated 30 April 2020 (the "Letter") requesting feedback in relation to the interim authorisation that was granted to Medicines Australia and its members on 3 April 2020.

To date the interim authorisation has not had any impact on the way AbbVie conducts its business.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback.

Kind regards

Christopher Stemple Vice President and General Manager AbbVie Pty Ltd